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6	c	per	kw/hr	is	nothing	short	of	a	rip	off	and	does	nothing	to	encourage	
consumers	to	inststall	clean	energy	devices	and	makes	them	uneconomic.	The	
Goverment	has	been	extremely	ignorant	and	even	with	the	existing	solar	
subsidiary	it	does	not	acknowledge		that	it	would	take	many	years	to	recoup	the	
cost	at	6c	per	kw/hr.	
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